
Dear Workshop Group, 

As my time as your mentor comes to an end, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt 

gratitude for each of you. It has been an incredible journey, filled with learning, growth, and 

many memorable moments.  

Watching you all develop your skills and share your unique perspectives has been truly inspiring. 

Thank you for your hard work, dedication, and for making this experience so rewarding for me 

as well.  

While I may be moving on, I will always cherish the time we spent together. Remember to 

embrace challenges and continue supporting one another as you pursue your individual journeys.  

Wishing you all the best in your future endeavors. Keep in touch!  

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  


